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18.7.18
Dear parents and carers,
As we are coming up to the summer holiday, we thought that you might, once again, be buying new uniform for your children.

We just wanted to take this opportunity to remind you about some key points on our school uniform policy. The full document is available to read on http://www.oxenhopeprimary.org.uk/ 

 General Reminders:

· School colours: Red, white, black/grey

· In order to avoid confusion and to keep lost property to a minimum, all items of clothing, PE kit, bags, lunchboxes etc. MUST be clearly named before being brought to school. 

· We ask all parents who send their children to our school to support the school uniform policy. We believe that parents have a duty to send their children to school correctly dressed and ready for their daily schoolwork. If children come to school dressed incorrectly they will be asked to either remove the items (these will be returned to the child/parent at the end of the day) or change into correct uniform supplied by the school which must then be returned by the parent. 

· Sensible, black shoes (NOT TRAINERS OR FOOTBALL SHOES)

· Hair bobbles and hair bands must be red, black, white or grey and simple in design. We do not allow glittery or over embellished hair decorations. 

· Red sweatshirts, fleeces, cardigans, white or red polo shirts with the Oxenhope School logo. 

· A plain white shirt, plain red sweatshirts, cardigans or V-neck jumper and plain white or red polo shirts are acceptable alternatives. 

· Skirts (Knee length), culottes, trousers (NOT LEGGINGS, JOGGERS OR JEANS) pinafores or shorts (Knee length), need to be black, charcoal or grey.

· White, black, or grey socks or tights.

· Coats must be brought to school all year round. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

The Senior Leadership Team
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